
September 18, 2012 Public Hearing 

Notice is hereby given that the Rosendale Town Board will hold a Public Hearing at 
7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 18, 2012 at the Town Hall at N8472 County 

Road M. They will consider amending the Town of Rosendale Zoning Ordinance for 
setback requirements of the R-1 Rural Residential District. Interested persons are 

invited to attend this hearing. 
 

Publish: Week of September 10, 2012 in both the Ripon Commonwealth and the 
Commonwealth Express.  
 

 
Roxanne Tarnow, Clerk 

Town of Rosendale  

 


